
Primary School 

Applications 

 

September 2024 

 

Applications will be open from Friday 3rd November 

2023 to Monday 15th January 2024. 

 

Children born between 01/09/2019 – 31/08/2020 

You must apply for a primary school place if: 

• your child is due to start primary or infant school (reception year) 
• your child is at infant school (year 2) and is due to start junior school 

(year 3) 
• your child is at primary school (year 2) and you want your child to move 

to junior school at the start of year 3 
 

Applications for 2024 

• You can apply for up to 3 schools. 
• It’s in your best interest to list 3 schools (naming only one school does 

not guarantee your child a place at that school or give priority for a place 
over another child). 

• Put the schools in the order of preference. 
• You are not able to name the same school more than once. 

 

On the Kent County Council website – to help you choose the schools for 
include in your application: 

• read our advice about choosing a school 
• get information about open days from the school's website or contact the 

school 
• read our guide to primary admissions 2024 booklet (PDF, 3.3 MB). 
•  

 

 
Please visit the Kent County Council website (www.kent.gov.uk) 
and click on Education and Children for more detailed information. 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/choosing-a-school
https://webapps.kent.gov.uk/KCC.SchoolSearch.Web.Sites.Public/Default.aspx
https://webapps.kent.gov.uk/KCC.SchoolSearch.Web.Sites.Public/Default.aspx
https://www.kent.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/126774/Guide-to-applying-to-Primary-in-Kent.pdf
http://www.kent.gov.uk/

